
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physics principle: 
 

Physics principle: 

 
 
 

Physics principle: 

 
 
 

Physics principle: 

 
SOLO Multistructural 

 
 
 
 Physics principle: 

 
 

Physics principle: 

 

DESCRIBE 
SOLO Multistructural 

 
Application and the physics 

principle/s used in the 
application  

Explain how the physics 
principle is used to make 
the application work (give 
reasons and examples). 
 
 

AS 90936: Understanding of the physics of a [insert] application. 

Analyse and 
evaluate the 
integration of 
physics in the 
application.  
 
 
 

Explain how the physics 
principle is used to make 
the application work (give 
reasons and examples). 
 
 

Analyse and 
evaluate the 
integration of 
physics in the 
application.  
 
 
 

Explain how the physics 
principle is used to make 
the application work (give 
reasons and examples). 
SOLO Relational 
 
 

Analyse and evaluate 
the integration of 
physics in the 
application.  
SOLO Extended abstract 

 
 
 

Explain how the physics 
principle is used to make 
the application work (give 
reasons and examples). 
 
 

Analyse and 
evaluate the 
integration of 
physics in the 
application.  
 
.  
 
 

Explain how the physics 
principle is used to make 
the application work (give 
reasons and examples). 
 
 

Analyse and 
evaluate the 
integration of 
physics in the 
application.  
 
.  
 
 

Explain how the physics 
principle is used to make 
the application work (give 
reasons and examples). 
 
 

Analyse and 
evaluate the 
integration of 
physics in the 
application.  
 
 
 

Generalisation: Overall I think …… because …… because ….. 


